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National Classic Travel Assistance Funding 
 
In partnership with the Friends of Canadian Simmental Foundation, the Young Canadian Simmental 
Association is offering travel bursaries to assist National Classic participants with travel-related 
costs. The goal is to encourage more young Simmental enthusiasts across Canada to participate in 
the National Classic.  
 
What is being offered: 

1) National Classic participants travelling from the Maritimes, Quebec, Ontario, and 
Manitoba will be awarded $500 per participant. 

2) Participants travelling 300 km (one way) or more from Saskatchewan, Alberta, or British 
Columbia will be awarded pro-rated funding up to a maximum of $500. The amount of 
funding will be determined after the National Classic.  

3)  All funding will be sent out after the National Classic to ensure participation. 
4) No application is required.  

 
The National Classic will be held July 31-August 4, 2024, in Olds, Alberta in conjunction with 
the World Simmental Fleckvieh Congress. 
 

 


